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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Kelly Beach <kbeach01@gmail.com>
Wednesday, March 3, 2010 7:16 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary:

This comes to you to voice my opposition to the increase in marl~in requirements for retail Forex traders. I ask you to please
reconsider this matter and see that it does not increase. As a Forex trader, I understand the risk that is involved in tradinl~ in
the Forex markets. I constantly study and view educational material on how to trade and reduce my risk. I do not need the
i~overnment to protect me in this area.

Sincerely yours,
Kelly G. Beach
Muskol~ee, Oklahoma
kbeach01@gmail.com


